
 

                         

 
 
Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Web: www.perryhall.co.uk 
 

Head of School 
 Mrs C Gibbins 

 

Executive Headteacher 
Miss R Kohli 

 

Chief Executive Officer 
Mrs A Cheema OBE 

 

 
Perry Hall Primary School 
Colman Avenue 
Wednesfield 
Wolverhampton 
WV11 3RT 
 
Tel: 01902 921159 
Fax: 01902 558543 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
7th September 2022  
  
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Re: Year 6 Swimming Lessons 
 
This term, children in 6MH will be going to Wolverhampton Swimming & Fitness Centre, at Bentley 
Bridge, for swimming lessons as part of their PE curriculum. 
 
6MH will have their swimming lessons every Monday, from 19th September till the 17th October.  
 
Children are expected to attend these lessons weekly, with the correct kit.    

• Girls - one-piece swimming costume and a swimming cap 

• Boys - sensible swimming shorts, not below the knee. 
  
All children will need a towel and any long hair needs to be tied up. 
 
Please return the slip below to your child’s class teacher for your child to travel to their swimming 
session each week via coach and to inform us of any medical needs that we need to be aware of 
that may impact their swimming lesson using the following statement. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School. 
 

 
Year 6 Swimming Lessons 

 
I give consent for my child, _______________________________________, to travel by coach to  

Wolverhampton Swimming & Fitness Centre every Monday, from 19th September until 17th 

October, to attend their swimming lesson.  

Medical needs: _______________________________________________________________ 

Signed: ___________________     Name: _________________________   Date: ___________ 
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